
    
DAILY BUCKEYE BULLETIN 

                        Friday, May 16th            
                                  Day 2 

 
 
 
 
 

1. Just a reminder that there is no school on Monday, May 19th due to Victoria Day. 
 

2. Buckeye and Grad Clothing – The buckeye and grad clothing orders have arrived! If you 
ordered GRAD WEAR, please pick it up in the office during lunch today. For BUCKEYE 
GEAR, please see Ms. Adamson in room 13, 14A or send her a message via Teams. 
 

3. Dancing with the Staff - Such a fun night was had on Wednesday with the Dancing with 
the Staff show.  You missed it? Well, don’t worry! Next Wednesday, May 21st, the Dance 
Program will present the show at lunch in the theatre.  All staff groups will be performing, 
plus DOLLZ, ACE and KPop! Come see a great show.  Tickets will go on sale today in the 
tunnel for $2.  The money from this show will be donated to a charity.  Come and see who 
you think should win! If you do not have a ticket, you cannot see the show, so get yours 
before they are gone! 

 
4. Pride Parade - RETSD will be attending this year's Pride Parade on Sunday, June 1st! If 

you are interested in joining the RETSD group, please fill out the short form using the QR 
code below or posted outside the office by this Friday! More info will follow for those that 
would like to attend. See Mme Santos in the office for details. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
SPORTS NEWS: 

 
1. Today’s Floor Hockey Intramurals: 

 
OPEN GYM! 

 


